
Attend this meeting to hear about the proposed regulations, to be released 

in July, by the Department of Labor.  If adopted, these changes would 

raise the salary threshold for employees who are exempt from overtime 

under the ‘white collar exemptions’ from the current annual level of 

$23,660 to $50,440. Such a dramatic increase will force employers to 

decide whether to reclassify employees to nonexempt status or increase 

salaries to keep them exempt. 

 

You do not have to be a member of the Blue Springs Chamber of Commerce to attend.  The 
session will be held at the Central Jackson County Fire Protection District Training Facility (4715 SW 
US Highway 40, Blue Springs, MO 64015).  There is no cost to attend.  (Please let us know you 
wil l  be attending, if possible, by cal l ing 816.229.8558 or email ing 
plarkin@bluespringschamber.com.) 

Department of Labor Overtime Pay Ruling 

Friday, June 10 
Noon—1pm—BYOLunch 

Central Jackson County Fire District Training Facility 

Presented by Jim Holland who is managing partner of the Kansas City 

office of Fisher & Phillips. His firm works with employers on how to 

avoid workplace issues before they become lawsuits.  
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